
Building Unit Owner Communications 

• BU1 804’ SW 
o 11/29/2018- attempted phone reach out- no response 
o 12/13/2018- received reach out letter 
o 4/11/2019- pre-app received. No comments received during pre-app period 

• BU2 954’ SW 
o 12/13/2018- received reach out letter 
o 4/11/2019- pre-app received. No comments received during pre-app period 
o 6/12/2019- PDC spoke with BU owner and addressed concerns related to noise and 

dust. No other issues addressed 
• BU3 978’ NW 

o 11/29/2018- contacted BU owner to discuss potential location. Also mineral owner and 
excited about potentially developing his minerals 

o 4/11/2019- pre-app received 
o 4/15/2019- signed Building Unit Acknowledgment (attached) 

• BU4 1124’ NE 
o 4/10/2019- reach out letter sent 
o 4/15/2019- received phone call from BU owner regarding reach out. No concerns or 

issues, happy PDC made contact and is willing to work with them regarding any future 
concerns 

• BU5 1387’ NW 
o 4/10/2019- reach out letter sent 

• BU6 1420’ NW 
o 4/10/2019- reach out letter sent 
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Reviewed by: Don Lee Schafer Living Trust
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This Exhibit "A" is attached and made a part of that certain Building Unit Owner Acknowledgment of Operations Letter by and between Don Lee Schafer Living Trust and PDC Energy, Inc.  
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